
Registration  for  the  Hague
Academy Summer Courses is Open
(from the Peace Palace)
Attention scholars of international law: The registration for the 2018 summer
courses of The Hague Academy of International Law has opened. Over the years,
thousands of students and professionals have come to the Peace Palace in The
Hague to acquire a deeper understanding of Public International Law and Private
International Law. Have a look at the program here:

https://www.hagueacademy.nl/…/up…/2013/11/PROGRAMME-2018.pdf

And register here:

https://www.hagueacademy.nl/registration-forms/
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